
F O U N D A T I O N S  P R E S C H O O L ' S
A N N U A L  

GIFT A WISH
The children and families of Foundations Preschool can use
your help this holiday season. 

As part of our Family Empowerment Program, we strive to
ensure that all families can purchase toys and clothing that
they know will make their children happy. Gift cards provide
this choice so all families can experience the joys of gift
shopping and giving.

Let's make it happen!
VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.FOUNDATIONS-PRESCHOOL.ORG TO

LEARN MORE ABOUT OUR MISSION. YOU CAN ALSO FIND US ON
FACEBOOK @FOUNDATIONSPRESCHOOLWASHTENAW

SPREAD JOY THIS HOLIDAY SEASON!!!

Simply donate a Target or Meijer
gift card to Foundations. We will
make sure that ALL of our families
will have enough to make their
child's wishes come true.

P R O G R A M

Or donate online
with our QR code!
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Timeline and Procedures

Contact Charlie at charlies@foundations-preschool.org

Purchase a gift card from Target or Meijer

Our goal is to obtain 100 gift cards in the range of $50-$75
dollars so that 100 children will receive gifts for the holidays
(any denomination will do - we can combine cards!)

Have cards delivered to/received by Foundations Preschool
no later than December 6, 2024.

Foundations Preschool
3770 Packard St. 

Ann Arbor, MI 48108

We can come to your business and pick them up, just let us
know your preference in your email.

You will receive a receipt for your tax-deductible donation.

Your contribution will make a difference in a child's life!

 


